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Power outage planned for some Brown-Atchison Electric customers
(KNZA)--A temporary power outage is planned for some customers of
Brown-Atchison Electric Cooperative.

General Manager Jim Currie says customers in the Netawaka, Circleville,
Whiting and Wetmore areas should be prepared for the temporary outage at
midnight on Thursday ( May 20).

Currie said the power outage is expected to last only 15 to 20 minutes and is being
done by Evergy as they perform a switchover of a new power substation.
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